
  

 

 

 

YOU Can Make a Difference at Mildred Helms! 

You are so important to the success of our children! There are dozens of ways you can help your 

child by helping their school through PTA endeavors.  Whether you have 30 minutes to give or 30 

hours, just once or all year, it will make a positive difference for your child and the school. 

 

Oh, by the way, was it mentioned how much FUN our MHES volunteers have? You will make great 

friends and feel great knowing YOU are doing your part! Please let us know how you can help. Mark 

all that you may be interested in doing for the first part of the year.   

Donations can consist of your time or food items. 

 

******   You must be a registered volunteer to be on school premises or be in contact with 

students! Contact Amanda Harig, MHES Volunteer Coordinator and Community Liaison, in the front 

office to make sure your registration is up to date!   ****** 

 

______Shoe Fundraiser (January - collect and count shoes at school) 

______Rose Fundraiser (February - prepare and deliver flowers mid February) 

 

______Movie Night  (February - concessions and set up/break down) 

 

______International Showcase (April - concessions) 

 

______Talent Variety Show (Mar - concessions) 

 

______Pastries for Parents (TBA - donation, concession) 

 

______Pool Party (April - concessions) 

 

______Staff Appreciation (On going monthly donations for end of the month treats for teachers) 

______Popsicle Party for Spirit Shirt Winners (time) 

 

Your name: _______________________________________________________ 

Phone #: _____________________ Email: ______________________________  

Child: ________________________ Teacher: ____________________________ 

Comments: _______________________________________________________ 

 

(If you signed up for the first part of the year, just write your name and what you can help with) 


